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Advisory No. 416, s. 2023 
November 06, 2023 

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8, s. 2013 
This Advisory is issued not for endorsement per DO 28, s. 2001, 

but only for the information of DepEd officials, 
personnel/staff, as well as the concerned public. 

(Visit www.deped.gov.ph) 
 
 

The Pambansang Samahan para sa Edukasyon sa Pagpapahalaga Inc. 
in cooperation with National Commision for Culture and the Arts will hold a 
Webinar  series  in  the  celebration  of  Filipino  Values  Month  this  coming 
November 11, 18 and 25, 2023 via live streaming on PSEP Facebook account 
and through MS Teams. 

This activity aims to discuss and strengthen core and related Filipino 
Values; create moral awakening and national consciousness on human values 
that are unique, genuine, and positively Filipino; foster and establish active 
involvement and partnership between NCCA and PSEP Inc; and appreciate 
and achieve organization’s goals, mission-vision and strategic direction 
through celebration of Filipino Values. 

 

For more information, please contact: 

  Mr. Alan Vincent B. Altamia 
  0939-492-7866 
  alanvincent.altamia@deped.gov.ph 
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Secretariat: 
Office of the President  
Department of Education 
Schools Division of Capiz 
Banica, Roxas City, Capiz 
09394927866 
Email: alanvincent.altamia@deped.gov.ph 
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November 3, 2023 

 
WILFREDO E. CABRAL 
Regional Director 
DepEd - National Capital Region (CAR)  
Misamis St., Bago Bantay, Quezon City 
  
Sir: 
 
 Greetings of Peace and Love! 
 
 The Pambansang Samahan para sa Edukasyon sa Pagpapahalaga Inc. in partnership 
with National Commission for Culture and the Arts will hold a Webinar series in the 
celebration of Filipino Values Month this coming November 11, 18 and 25, 2023 via 
live streaming on PSEP Facebook Account and through MS Teams.  
 
 This activity aims to discuss and strengthen core and related Filipino Values; create 
moral awakening and national consciousness on human values that are unique, genuine, 
and positively Filipino; foster and establish active involvement and partnership 
between NCCA and PSEP Inc; and appreciate and achieve organization’s goals, mission-
vision and strategic direction through celebration of Filipino Values. 
               
 Highlighting the activity is the presentation and articulation of the different topics 
focusing on Filipino Values such as Maka-Diyos, Makatao, Makabansa at Makakalikasan 
by our distinguished speakers who were carefully chosen by the organizers.  
 
 In  this  regard,  knowing  your  strong  advocacy  in  values  and  love  for  learners  and 
country, we would like to invite you and the schools under your division to join the said 
webinar series. This is for free and the attendees will receive a certificate of attendance. 
Attached are the registration link, date and resource speakers in pubmat format for your 
reference.  
 
 Your favorable response to this invitation will surely contribute to the success of PSEP 
Inc. and NCCA partnership in the promotion of values formation, Para sa Bata, Para sa 
Bayan! 
 
 Thank you and more power. 
 
       Very truly yours, 
 
       ALAN VINCENT B. ALTAMIA 
              PSEP Inc. President 
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